
10/17/2019 Yahoo Mail - COMPLIANCE VIOLATION 

COMPLIANCE VIOLATION 

From: Don Schmidtke (donschmidtke1@yahoo.com) 

To: yazziec@mihigan.gov 

Cc: donschmidtke1@yahoo.com; championlawoffices@sbcglobal.net 

Date: Thursday, October 17, 2019, 12:19 PM EDT 

Mr. Cody Yazzie, 

Per our conversation this morning, i have received the violation notice signed by you. We have ceased all coating 
activities outside of the building after the date of your inspection and do not exhaust anything outside of the building. We 
have multiple dust collection equipment within the building to deal with any particulate matter as i have shown you 
during your visit. We were not aware of the requirement to maintain records associated with paint usage on the 8300 
product we purchase through Home Depot. I have contacted Bear directly and i also included their official response that 
refutes that any violation occurred and also a complete set of data sheets for this product and instruction for its use. This 
not withstanding we fully intend to comply with your requests which seem reasonable and appropriate in order to quickly 
resolve any concerns you may have to the contrary. 

For the record. from January 1, of this year until May 29 of 2019 we have officially purchased 32 gallons of this 
material for which we have rece ipts and we will maintain these on file from this point forward for the period of two years 
that you have indicated. So we are currently using 6.4 gallons per month on average and project our total annual usage 
shall not exceed 76.8 gallons for this calendar year. I will also send a written paper response of same and attached list 
of actual receipt copies for all purchases of paint up through and including the current month with the written and signed 
response. 

Sincerely, 

Don E. Schmidtke 
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